

College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To: Dr. Eddie Coulson, Superintendent

From: Glynn Walker, Deputy Superintendent

Date: April 10, 2014

Subject: Video security system purchase

Agenda Item: 19 - 8

Board Priority/

District Goal: Priority 3, Goal 5

BACKGROUND

The 2013 Bond program provides for the purchase of security systems and improvements throughout the district. Request for Competitive Sealed Proposal for Video Security Systems for thirteen CSISD campuses was advertised and mailed to contractors according to state law and local policy. Twelve (12) vendors responded to this request as indentified on Mr. Pantel's attached memo.

Technology and Purchasing staff scored the proposals using the attached evaluation matrix. David Hutchison, Director of Technology, and Mark Pantel, Director of Purchasing, recommend accepting the base proposal and the add option from Design Security Controls that includes all fifteen (15) campuses and the Transportation Center.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees of College Station Independent School District consider approval of the purchase of the Video Security System from Design Security Controls for a total cost not to exceed \$690,618.05 from 2013 Bond program funds.

GLYNN WALKER
Deputy Superintendent for
Human Resources and Business

1812 Welsh Avenue College Station, TX 77840 979-764-5411 FAX 979-764-5472 EDDIE COULSON, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools